
                            

December 22, 2012
 

Sabbath School         
 
Personal Growth             Stephen McIntyre
 
Church at Study      Jesus and the Saved         Stephen McIntyre
                               

Church At Worship
 
Welcome and Announcements Ron Stagg

Hymn of Praise       Joy to the World Hymn 125

Prayer / Offering        Newfoundland Advance

Children’s Story Stephanie McIntyre

Scripture Reading               Luke 2: 1-11               

Praising Our Saviour’s Birth
Karen Mugford

Lydia Moore          

Rowena Stagg

Jane Smallwood

Stephen McIntyre

Christine Bergen  

Leah Smallwood 

The Mercer Sisters 

Ron Stagg

Wavey Brace

Announcements
1st Reading  - transfer of membership for Joseph and Christine Bergen from the St. John's
SDA Church (St. John's, NL), and Mark Bergen from the Mt. Royal SDA Church (Saskatoon,
SK), to the Bay Roberts SDA Church. 2nd reading and vote to follow next Sabbath. 

1st Reading of Nominating Committee Report - Today, as a bulletin insert, you have been
provided with a copy of the report from the Nominating Committee which includes
recommendation for the church year to begin on January 1, 2013 and continue to December
31, 2013, as well as the recommended list of nominated individuals. Should you have any
concerns or questions about this report, please contact Pastor Jason as soon as possible at
(709) 786-8637. Second reading and vote to follow next Sabbath. 

1st Reading of Budget Committee Membership Recommendation - The Church Board
recommends that the 2013 budget committee consist of Bruce Smallwood (Treasurer), Ron
Stagg (Elder) and Pastor Jason Williams. Second reading and vote to follow next Sabbath. 

Mid-Week Study and Prayer Meetings will not be held on Tuesdays, December 25 and
January 1. Mid-week meetings will resume on Tuesday, January 8 at 7:00pm at the church.
The program "In the Footsteps of Jesus" Part 4 will begin on that night. All members and
friends are encouraged to come out for these special presentations. 

Membership Records Update - Your church leadership is making attempt to update the
Church membership records with all the most current contact information for each of our
members. If you have not previously completed the Contact Information Update Form, please
kindly complete one and return the form to the Pastor, Elder, or Clerk as soon as possible.
Forms can be found on the Guest Book Table at the back of the sanctuary. Thank you. 

Church Cleaning Rotation Schedule - In an attempt to demonstrate the greatest respect
for God's Church, and to act as good stewards of His resources, we would like to encourage
individuals, or couples, to sign up to assist in a rotational schedule for weekly church cleaning.
The sign up sheet is on the table at the back of the sanctuary. Thank you for your participation
in the care for our church. Scheduling will begin for the first week of January.
Individuals/couples will be contacted regarding their rotation. 

2013 Devotional Books are available for order from the Adventist Book Centre. There is
information and a sign up sheet on the table at the back of the sanctuary. For more
information, please speak to Justina Stagg.

Citrus Sales - A notice to all members and friends that the St. John's Church is
receiving the oranges and grapefruit each month from now to March. If you would like
to order for the January delivery, please contact Kirk Norine at 709-739-9109. Orders
will be delivered to the St. John's church and will be available for pick up there. If you
are interested in a case right away, St. John's church has some extra cases available.

NEXT SABBATH:   Sermon: Pastor Jason Williams   Offering: NAD Evangelism 

Sunset             This Week: 4:14 pm.              Next Week: 4:19 pm.    

Contact Information
Pastor: Jason Williams   T: (709) 786-8637 C: (709) 680-4363
Elder:    Ron Stagg     T: (709) 786-0033

Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church 
Post:   P.O. Box 930, Bay Roberts, NL, A0A 1G0    T: (709) 786-7516




